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Don’t forget 
Our School discos will be 
taking place next Friday 
20 March. Infants start 
16.30 until 17.30 and 
Juniors start 18.00 until 
19.30. Tickets will be on 
sale from the playground 
on Thursday - before and 
after school and Friday 
morning before school. 
 
As part of the Easter Fun 
Day on Thursday 26th 
March we will be 
organising an Easter Egg 
Hunt for the children 
which was hugely 
successful last year. 
It will be taking place 
throughout the day, so if 
you can help for an hour 
or so during the morning 
or afternoon please get in 
touch either via email 
PTA@ashford-
primary.surrey.sch.uk or 
leave a message in the 
school office.  
 
A reminder that Monday 

23 March is the first in 

our series of informative 

coffee mornings. Our first 

topic is Developing 

Resilience and Managing 

Anxiety. It will be held in 

the school hall from 10.00 

- 11.30. Please come 

along and join us! 

The next prayer group 

meeting is Thursday 18 

March. Please see School 

Office for venue details 

On the last day of term - 

Friday 27 March school 

will finish at 14.00. 

Our pupils and staff created lots of funny faces last Friday for Comic Relief Red 
Nose Day 2015. Uniforms were also cast aside for the brightest, reddest 
outfits and matching red noses. We are delighted to announce that we raised 
£550 for this worthwhile and noble cause. Thanks to everyone for your 
participation! 

Look who’s Funny for Money 
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